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Dear House Judiciary Committee,  

 

I'm writing in support of HB 3006 which prohibits operating a boat carrying child 

under 16 years of age unless child is wearing properly sized and secured personal 

flotation device. 

 

It's critical important that we do all we can to to protect Oregon's children who are 

recreating on our lakes and rivers. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Michael Carrigan 

1439 West 4th Ave 

Eugene, OR 07402 


